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For Immediate Release

SIMINGTON AND REP. WITTMAN HOLD FIRESIDE CHAT
  -- 
 
April 27, 2021 - FCC Commissioner Nathan Simington and U.S. Representative for the Commonwealth of Virginia’s First Congressional District, Rob Wittman, held a virtual “fireside chat” on Monday, April 26, 2021.
 
Commissioner Simington and Representative Wittman discussed a wide range of topics, including spectrum policy, rural broadband connectivity, and lessons learned from the pandemic.  Commissioner Simington remarked,
 
“I am thankful to have had the opportunity to discuss broadband and spectrum policy with Representative Wittman, who co-chairs the House Rural Broadband Caucus.  I learned a great deal about Representative Wittman’s broadband priorities for his district and the Commonwealth of Virginia, and I look forward to a productive working relationship in the future.  My thanks further to Representative Wittman’s staff for the development of thoughtful questions.”
 
Questions about the event may be directed to https://wittman.house.gov/contact/.
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